
 
PRESS NOTE 

 
                     It is to inform to the general public that due to administrative 

reasons the Traffic PS Nallakunta has been shifted to Osmania University 

L&O Police Station premises on 18-10-2019. The commuters/visitors are 

advised to note that the Tr.PS. Nallakunta will work from OU L&O PS 

premises.  

 

Addl. Commissioner of Police, 
Traffic, Hyderabad City. 

 

 

 


